
 

Term 5 Homework Project 

Dear Parent, 

 This Term, our history focus is ‘Brilliant Bristolians!’. As 

part of this topic, we will explore Bristol’s pirate history; 

the infamous pirate ‘Blackbeard’; and ‘The Golden Age of 

Piracy’. 

 For homework, we would love it if you could support 

your child to find out about an aspect of pirate life.   

Perhaps you could recreate a pirate meal or research the 

type of clothes they wore. You could find out about pirate 

ships; how they were constructed or the tools that were 

used to navigate the many islands of the Caribbean.  

 You might choose to make a poster together, prepare a 

recipe, record a blog, or create a 3D model. 

 Whatever you choose, all we ask is that it is linked to 

our learning about pirates and has a short description 

telling us about your project. 

 We hope you have lots of fun and look forward to seeing 

your projects by Tuesday 7th May. 

Thank you in advance, 

Ms Green 




